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Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Library’s New Citizenship Corner 

Downtown Fresno’s Central Library will host the ribbon-cutting ceremony for its new 
Citizenship Corner on Friday, December 4, 2015 at 11:00 AM.  The Citizenship Corner 
is a partnership between the Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) and the United 
States Citizenship and Immigration Services.  It will provide information on obtaining 
United States citizenship and naturalization. 

The Citizenship Corner will be available at the following six branches:  Central, Kerman, 
Mendota, Orange Cove, Parlier and the Selma.  Dedicated space in each branch will 
provide information on general citizenship, application forms for naturalization, 
citizenship test preparation information, California AB60 driver’s license information and 
financial literacy for New Americans information.     

 “With over 60,000 permanent residents in Fresno County who are eligible to become 
United States citizens, the Library believes this is a resource that will be well-utilized,” 
said County Librarian, Laurel Prysiazny. 

For further information and a complete list of all Library locations and hours, please visit 
the Library at www.fresnolibrary.org or call (559) 600-READ (600-7323). 
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